
 

For Local 8 Members at Northwest Carpenters Institute 
May 14, 2024 

   

Reminder - Bargaining Survey 
 
Click here for the bargaining survey for negotiations on the effects of the merger with 
Southwest Carpenters Council. 
 
Please submit your survey as soon as possible but no later than 4pm on Thursday, 
May 16.   
 
Questions? Contact Shelby Mooney Union Representative, 
shelby@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 ext.  117. 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W6G6BH9
mailto:shelby@opeiu8.org

